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Wednesday 8th June 2022 
 

Puffin’s picnic – AM children 

 
Dear Parent/Carers,  
 
We are pleased to inform you, that on Monday 20th June 2022 as part of our Learning 
Journey ‘Let’s celebrate Summer’, Puffin’s class will be having a picnic in the Forest Garden 
at school. The children will be eating fruit and a selection of sandwiches and crackers.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join us for this event.  
 
Details are as follows:  
 
Date:   Monday 20th June 2022 
 
Place:   Forest Garden, meet in the Nursery 
 
Time:                9:00 – 9.45am 
 
Cost:   Free 
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible for our picnic, which will be a great 
learning experience for the children to share with their friends and you.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Puffins Team  
 
 
 
 
 


